
 

Aledo ISD SHAC meeting minutes – April 29, 2024 
 

I. Welcome ~ Meeting began at 5:30 PM, 28 members were present including 

25 voting members and 3 non-voting members. It was noted that the 

meeting was being recorded and the recording would be available on the 

AISD website following the meeting. The recording is available for viewing 

here. All members of the committee are appointed by the Board of Trustees.   

 

II. Public Comment ~ SHAC meetings are open to the public. Public Comment is 

part of the agenda at each meeting. No public comment was requested for 

this meeting. 

 

III. Follow up on SHAC activities ~  

a. Nathan Harmon will present during the day Thursday May 2nd to all 9-12 
grade students and present a Parenting University in the evening at 6:30 
PM. 

b. Screenagers: Under the Influence will be presented as a Coffee with the 
Counselors/Parenting University on Friday May 10th at the D9GC Library.  

 
Discussion followed regarding ideas for future Parenting University ideas that 
will be presented in a podcast format that families could access on demand. 
Feedback was gathered and shared. Ideas presented included Executive 
Functioning; Forming good study habits; Navigating district learning 
platforms/programs; Sleep habits; Planning your post high school life (Just 
for Juniors style).  
 

IV. Follow-up on THC impact ~ 

a. Discussion/recommendations  

 

https://vimeo.com/945891398?share=copy


Based on request from New Business at previous SHAC meeting follow-up 

information was shared on the topic of THC and what kids needs to know. 

The SHAC group watched a clip from Screenagers Under the Influence movie 

that spoke about Marijuana use, addiction, and trends. Members discussed 

and shared feedback related to what parents and kids need to know about 

THC and what is the best way to get this information to them.  

 

V. Draft SHAC roster for 2024-2025 ~  

a. Preliminary roster for the 2024-2025 school year was presented 

 

The initial draft roster of SHAC membership for next school year was 

shared and explained. Those members who have served their 2-year term 

were removed from the roster and that slot was highlighted to indicate a 

vacancy for next year. Members who have completed the 1st year of their 

2-year term were on the roster, showing they will be on the 2nd year of 

their 2-year term next year. The roster may be updated again once 

attendance is evaluated to see if any members may be removed due to 

noncompliance with attendance requirements in the bylaws.  

 
VI. SHAC Board Report ~   

a. Annual Report to the Board of Trustees 

 

It was shared that the SHAC’s required annual report to the Aledo ISD 

Board of Trustees will take place at the regular meeting of the Board on 

June 17, 2024. Members were encouraged to attend to be recognized for 

their valued involvement in the SHAC this year. Additionally, members 

were encouraged to consider speaking to the Board members, as a part of 

the report, regarding their experiences serving on the SHAC.  

 

VII. New Business 

a. No new business was raised. 

 

 
Adjournment Time: 6:44 PM 


